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OSBA Information <info@osba.org> Tue, Oct 15, 2013 at 2:49 PM
To: Penny Elliott <penny.elliott@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Dear Penny Elliott:

OSBA elections will be held Nov. 18 - Dec. 13. Your board will be voting on
the Legislative Policy Committee (LPC) representative(s) for your region and one
resolution.

Please help your board chair remember to place the election on your board meeting
agenda.

If the Fall Regional meeting for your region has not yet occurred, I
encourage you to attend and meet candidates for your region.

All candidates have been invited to speak at their area’s regional meeting giving you
an opportunity to get to know the people who want to represent you.

Official ballot and materials

View the official ballot
View Board candidate information
View LPC candidate information
Download resolutions you are being asked to support

Other resources

OSBA’s Election Center containing all election information
Election calendar (pdf)

Lori Theros
OSBA President-elect
osbaElections@osba.org
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